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7pm in the Edgcumbe Theatre, Devonport High School for Boys
Please indicate below the number of tickets you require for the African Children’s Choir on 14th June.  Please note that choir members do not require a ticket but family members will. 

If you are not sure if your child is in the choir please check with Mrs Heard.
Name of child_____________________

Class________________


£3 child


£5 adult


£12 family 






















